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Fwd: Baseball Shed

From: Andrea Fuller
Jeff Thoreck

Subject:

To:

Cc:

Attachments: MoultonShed_example.JPG 1.1M

----- Original Message -----

From: Jeff Thoreck
Subject: Baseball Shed

I received an email from Dan Sullivan (CE Little League President) + (Volunteer coach for the MS 
Developmental Team playing SP Boys Club) asking if they could build an 8x10 storage shed next to 
the MS batting cage (Ray Moulton Field).  CE Little League would pay, build and maintain the shed 
and the CE MS baseball teams could use it as well.  

I took this photo of the shed at Lions Field.  This is the same size and design that CE Little League 
would like to build on Moulton Field. 

Thanks, 
Jeff

Jeff Thoreck
Athletic Administrator
Cape Elizabeth Schools
345 Ocean House Rd.
Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107
207-799-3309 (Office)
207-767-8050 (Fax)

----- Message -----

Jeff,

Can you please let me know if Little League has approval to locate a shed at the Middle School Field? This shed will 
be fully funded by LL and it will store all of our field equipment. There will be no fuel or gas powered equipment in 
this shed. Only a few adults will have the combination to enter it. 

Your public works dept will also have access to the shed and equipment as needed. 

Thank you, 

Dan


